December 2013





Dear Friends.

We are now coming to the end of our school year with all its activities. It's been a very busy year especially with our 50th anniversary celebrations but everyone enjoyed remembering God's goodness to us over the past half century









The youngest pupils finished their vear first and all of them put on a performance for their parents. The nursery class had theirs on their last afternoon and the parents were delighted. The little ones have had a really good year in school and settled well.

he End of Year News from Daraguay

We have had the most amazing storms. 104mm of rain fell in 40mins yesterday leaving the roads flooded up to waist deep in some areas. It was almost as bad this morning in the Primary Service. Afterwards we took our shoes off to go to and from the Cathedral getting it ready for the 9th grade service this







The Preschool had their little graduation ceremony when they receive their diplomas. They are all ready for 1st grade next year. It was also great to see how well the two boys who have difficulties have come on during the year and are ready for first grade.



evening.



Our 6th form have also finished all their exams and have almost left! We invited them to our house one evening along with their staff and we had a Sausage Sizzle in our back garden. It was a really lovely evening with them despite the heat and humidity! We brought the event forward by a day as the forecast was bad for the planned day. Even so, the humidity was building up ready for a big storm the next day.

